
Eimear 0 Sullivan

From: Hughes Gary <gary.hughes@jcdecaux.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 27 February 2024 08:25

To: Eimear 0 Sullivan; JE Shelters
Subject: RE: Item 81549 Letter to Dublin Bus re Rathfarnham / Templeogue / Firhouse I

Bohernabreena Area Committee Meeting

You dont often yet email from gary.hughes@jcdecaux.ie. Learn why this is imnortant

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAILI Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is

safe.

Hi ALL,

Within the last 2 week we got reports from our staff on the ground that these shelter where very heavy graffiti in

around the Firhouse area.
The graffiti was removed in these areas.

We have a member of staff Washing in this area over the next week and we can get them to double check

shelters and remove any graffiti on them

Gary HUGHES
Bus Shelter Operations Supervisor

JCDecaux Ireland

Unit 2, Naas Road Industrial Park, Old Naas Road, Bluebell, Dublin 12, D12 A242

Tel: +353 (0) 1 426 4954 www.jcdecaux.ie

DDI: +353 (0) 1 424 7639- Mobile: +353 (0) 872774571

From: Eimear 0 Sullivan <eosullivan@S0UBLlNC0C0.ie>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 2:53 PM

To: E Shelters <shelters@jcdecaux.ie>

Follow us on @jcdecauxireland

JCDecaux N°1 outdoor advertising company in the world

www.jcdecaux.com


